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Landon Lovelace

From: Kim Hamlin <KHamlin@SAGEECOLOGICAL.COM>

Sent: Friday, February 3, 2023 3:43 PM

To: Landon Lovelace

Cc: Nate Byelick

Subject: FW: SAW-2021-01467 / 1092 Jordan Dam Road / Moncure / Chatham County, NC - 

DELINEATION CONCURRENCE

Attachments: SAW-2021-01467 - Delineation Exhibit.pdf

Happy Friday, everyone! 

 

This is the JD concurrence from USACE. We are good to go from that standpoint! 

 

Landon, please let me know when you estimate you’ll have the updated impact maps ready for review. Even just a heads 

up a few days prior works for me. 

 

Thanks, and I hope everyone stays warm this weekend! 

 

-Kim 

 

Kim Hamlin, PWS 

Sage Ecological Services, Inc. 

Cell: 919.622.7888 

KHamlin@SageEcological.com 

 

From: Hopper, Christopher D CIV USARMY CESAW (USA) <Christopher.D.Hopper@usace.army.mil>  

Sent: Friday, February 3, 2023 3:31 PM 

To: Kim Hamlin <KHamlin@SAGEECOLOGICAL.COM> 

Cc: nate@koscary.com 

Subject: SAW-2021-01467 / 1092 Jordan Dam Road / Moncure / Chatham County, NC - DELINEATION CONCURRENCE 

 

Dear Kim, 

 

Reference is made to SAW-2021-01467, please reference this number on any correspondence regarding this 

action. 

 

On November 28, 2022 and January 3, 2023, we received information from you requesting the Wilmington 

District, Regulatory Division review and concur with the boundaries of an aquatic resource delineation.  

 

We have reviewed the information provided by you concerning the aquatic resources, and by copy of this e-

mail, are confirming that the aquatic resources delineation has been verified by the Corps to be a sufficiently 

accurate and reliable representation of the location and extent of aquatic resources within the identified review 

area. The location and extent of  these aquatic resources are shown on the attached delineation map, labeled 

“Revised PJD Sketch Map 1092 Jordan Dam Road” and dated December 28, 2022.   

 

Regulatory Guidance Letter (RGL) 16-01  

 

https://usace.contentdm.oclc.org/utils/getfile/collection/p16021coll9/id/1256 provides guidance for 

Jurisdictional Determinations (JD) and states “The Corps generally does not issue a JD of any type where no JD 
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has been requested”.  At this time we are only verifying the delineation.  This delineation may be relied upon 

for use in the permit evaluation process, including determining compensatory mitigation.  This verification does 

not address nor include any consideration for geographic jurisdiction on aquatic resources and shall not be 

interpreted as such. 

 

This delineation verification is not an Approved Jurisdictional Determination (AJD) and is not an appealable 

action under the Regulatory Program Administrative Appeal Process (33 CFR Part 331). 
 

Christopher D. Hopper 

Regulatory Specialist 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 

Regulatory Division 

3331 Heritage Trade Drive, Suite 105 

Wake Forest, NC 27587 

O: (919) 554-4884, Ext. 35 

M: (919) 588-9153 

 

We would appreciate your feedback on how we are performing our duties. Our automated Customer Service Survey can 

be accessed by copying and pasting the following link into your web browser: 

https://regulatory.ops.usace.army.mil/customer-service-survey/. Thank you for taking the time to visit this site and 

complete the survey. 

 


